
THE STATE BAR OF CALIFORNIA’S 
COMMITTEE ON MANDATORY FEE ARBITRATION 

 
INVITES THE VENTURA COUNTY BAR ASSOCIATION AND STATE BAR FEE ARBITRATORS 

TO ATTEND A: 
 

FEE ARBITRATOR TRAINING 

 
Thursday October 23, 2014 

4:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 
 

VENTURA COUNTY BAR ASSOCIATION 
4475 Market Street, Suite B 

Ventura, CA  93303 
 

   
This training session is offered to all prospective and current volunteers who arbitrate attorney-client fee 
disputes for the Mandatory Fee Arbitration Programs through the Ventura County Bar Association and 
the State Bar of California.  The course will provide the basic training required to serve on a bar 
program’s fee arbitration panel.  Non-lawyer (lay) arbitrators, in addition to attorneys, are encouraged to 
attend this valuable training session and join the Mandatory Fee Arbitration Program. 
 
Speakers will address recent developments in fee arbitration and other important topics such as: 

Writing an Enforceable Award 
Statute of Limitations 

Effect of Conflicts of Interest 
Arbitrator Disclosure Requirements 

Controlling the Proceeding 
 

FREE MCLE CREDIT 

 
 

Members of the State Bar of California will receive  
2.75 hours Mandatory Continuing Legal Education credit * 

(includes 1.0 hour Legal Ethics). 
[The State Bar of California is a State Bar of California MCLE approved provider.] 

 
 

To reserve a space please contact 
Nadia Avila at The Ventura County Bar Association   

(805) 650-7599 or email:  bar@vcba.org 
 

For additional information, please call Doug Hull (415) 538-2015 at the State Bar of California.  
 

*This activity has been approved for Minimum Continuing Legal Education credit by the State Bar of California in the amount 
of 1.75 unit(s) of general law and 1 unit of legal ethics. The State Bar of California provider #2261 certifies that this activity 
conforms to the standards for approved education activities prescribed by the rules and regulations of the State Bar of 
California governing minimum continuing legal education. 

 

mailto:bar@vcba.org

